
 
September 4, 2014 
 
 
George Kast, Pres 
Produced Water Solutions Inc 
PO Box 1280 
Westminster, CO   80036 
 
RE: Termination of Permit to Discharge 

Leeds Energy 
Permit No: COG840001 

 
Dear Mr. Kast: 
 
As a follow-up to your request for termination of the permit referenced above, this letter is an official notice of 
termination of Colorado Discharge Permit Number COG840001.   The Division has reviewed the information provided 
and has determined that eligibility requirements for permit termination have been met. 
 
This permit termination has been issued on September 4, 2013.  The effective date of the termination will be  
September 1, 2014.   Should you need discharge authorization in the future, you will have to obtain new permit 
coverage.   You must complete all monitoring and reporting required in the permit.   This includes completing and 
submitting discharge monitoring reports, if required by the permit, for full or partial monitoring/reporting periods prior 
to the termination effective date.   
 
From this process a refund or additional fee may result and if so, you should receive notification within the next 30 
days.  Should you have questions on the fee, please call (303) 692-3529, or should there be other questions on this 
action, please contact Loretta Houk at (303) 692-3531. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janet Kieler 
Permits Section Manager 
Water Quality Protection Section  
WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION 
 
xc: County Local Health Department 
 Leslie Simpson, Compliance Monitoring & Data Management, WQCD 
 Permit File 
 Fee File 
 
              final-de-let
 


